
 

 

Cemetery Trustees Meeting of 11 August 2016 
 
Present: Gordon Clough, Don Crate, Mary Quintana and Sexton, Will 
Shoemaker 
 
1. Cheryl Gerding came in to arrange for a deed transfer. Will Shoemaker 

will take care of this for her. 
 
2.   The trustees voted to change our meeting time from 6 pm to 6:30 pm      
effective with the meeting of 8 October 2016. Dates and meeting place 
remain the same. 
 
3.   The scattering park is still on track for this season. We will develop 
policy and procedures for same. 
 
4.   Regarding the tree which fell into Enfield Center Cemetery - Will 
Shoemaker has arranged for the tree and debris removal. Don Crate will 
speak with Steve Schneider about paying for the removal, the repair of a 
broken stone, and the replacement of the crushed surround. The tree fell 
from the abutter’s property. 
 
5.   There was general discussion of ongoing projects.  
 
 
Mary Quintana, 
Secretary 


